
LLOYD BENTSEN
UNITED STATES SENATOR

November 21, 1988

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Hector:

The Campaign of 1988 will live long in B.A. and my memories.
We truly appreciate your support and contributions to the
Senate Reelection Campaign.

B.A. and I were unable to campaign and visit with our friends
in Texas as much as we would have liked. So your support
means a great deal to us.

The vote of confidence and approval by my fellow Texans gives
me the inspiration to continue working hard for Texas and our
nation.

Thank you again. B.A. and I are grateful for your support
and help, it gave us the strength to run and win.

Sincerely,
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